
We’ll discuss safety and what 
you need to know to keep you 

and your loved ones safe.

Wednesday, March 20
5 -7 p.m.

Farwell Recreation Center
2711 E. Outer Dr.

Representatives from the American Red 
Cross will be in attendance.

For more information, contact 

(313) 236-3504

You’re invited to a 

District 3
Meeting

with the 
Department of 

Neighborhoods.


